Loyalist Country Club

NEWSLETTER



Message from the Operations Manager

ProShop News

Note from the Administration Office

Food & Beverage Bulletin

Events Coordinator
Announcements

Upcoming Events

Clubhouse Information

LCC IS A WINTER WONDERLAND!



Snowflakes are falling, cold breezes and freezing temps have arrived at LCC. Not long and 2023 will be here!

Find us on:

- @LoyalistGolfCC
- @loyalistgolfandcountryclub
- f @loyalistgolfcourse
- d @loyalistcountryclub

www.loyalistcc.com



ARE YOU A CCC MEMBER?

Don't miss out on our e-mails! If you haven't yet, sign-up for our weekly emails and marketing info. We share important updates, ProShop tournaments plus specials and our upcoming events!

FROM THE OPERATIONS MANAGER (

How quickly time flies! Seems like just yesterday we were opening like any other "normal" season and COVID was an ancient memory. Here we are ...snow, cold and counting the days until spring!

As we move forward in 2023 there are many exciting things happening!

The site plan for the new Clubhouse facility has been reviewed by staff at Loyalist Township and looked upon favorably, which will aid in expediting the process.

The new swipe system is slated to arrive in the new year (unless there are further delays) and we will have our membership security restored again. Our new website will be up and operating very soon, and we will be updating it as the season progresses. Be sure to check out us out as Nekita has done a great job creating/restoring the site!

The lake and pond works to restore the irrigation system will begin in the new year, and there will be lots of traffic near the Clubhouse. Please be cautious as you enter.

To all those who supported the "Gift Giving" dinner event and supplied the many gifts, a HUGE thank you goes out! Your support and generosity will ensure that some children in the area will enjoy a much happier Christmas season! Just reading this puts a smile on my face!

Nekita, Mauricio, and Chef have some great events planned for 2023 so be sure to watch for emails and flyers throughout the Club.

Those who have left us and will be travelling south, enjoy your warmer climate, safe travels, and we will see you in the spring!

Regards



CCC MEMBERS LOUNGE COFFEE COUNTER

With the colder season upon us, we wanted to feature the CCC Coffee Counter that was added to the Bent Room's Members Lounge this past Spring. The counter features fresh ground Coffee in a variety of strengths, Decaf, Espresso, French Vanilla, Hot Chocolate and even Hot Water to brew a selection of teas available. Stay Warm & toasty with a hot drink next to the fireplace this fall!

Reminder to always bring your CCC Access card with you to enter the CCC only access areas.

PROSHOP NEWS

As we get ready for the Holiday Season the Pro Shop staff would like to wish everyone the very best.

A new year is just around the corner and we look forward to 2023 being our best season yet.

Emails will be sent starting in January, with club information and dates to remember. We wish everyone health and happiness in the New year and safe travels for those heading south.

Geoff and Austin James.



NOTE FROM THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE



With the holidays just around the corner, I wanted to take a minute to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Whether it is overeating, watching movies, playing board games, or spending quality time with friends and family I hope everyone has an amazing holiday. To our members, we thank you for your dedication and support all year long and wish those who are going away safe travels! May your holidays be filled with cheer, warm memories, and happiness. Thanks for an amazing 2022! Wishing everyone all the best as we head into a new year.

Administrator, Evan VanZuylen



HAVE YOU HEARD OF THE CCC MEMBERSPACE?

On www.loyalistcc.com we created a page just for CCC members! This space is for updates and info directly for CCC only. It's a great spot to keep an eye out for updates.

FOOD & BEVERAGE BULLETIN

The holiday season will soon be upon us and we would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and healthy one.

While our food and beverage business continues to operate for the month of December. A special thanks to those members and guests who have always opted to dine or enjoy a beverage with us. We are incredibly grateful for your support.

The calendar year is coming to a close and we have been focusing on the planning of our New Years Eve Dinner as we have over soldout the event. The initial response has been very promising and we are hoping to have a great turnout. If you have not already done so, get a table together and get ready to welcome 2023 at Loyalist - See you there!

Over the next few months, we have planned lots of events/activities for those who will be spending the winter at home - Full details to follow -Finally to our snowbirds, safe travels and good health in the months ahead. We look forward to welcoming you back next spring.

Merry Christmas & a Happy 2023!

Your Food & Beverage Team.



FROM THE EVENTS COORDINATOR

It's already winter!
The holidays are here and the New
Year is not far away. I would like to say
Happy Holiday & New year to our
Members & community.
To those that stay local during this
season, I hope to see you during our
events or activities. & for those that
travel away, safe wishes and can't wait
to see you when you come back to
your LCC home.

With the off season officially here, I would love to offer help with making some activities ideas come to life! If you have an idea or want to organize something, reach out & we can see what can happen in 2023!

We already have lots planned for the next year, but would love to know what our members want to see for the coming season. Some great winter activities already occurring are Book Clubs, Card groups and fitness groups.

Hope to hear from you!

Nekita. Venue Coordinator



EVENTS & BOOKING INFORMATION

Sign-up for our events today, or inquire about hosting your own!

Email: eventscoordinator@loyalistcc.com

Phone: 613-352-5152 ext 214



CCC UPDATES



Some Members have left the community for the season & we wish those members safe travels, but lots is still happening at your Clubhouse for those who are staying for the winter!

See our upcoming events below.

CCC Member Annual Dues were released on December 16, 2022. Payments are due January 28, 2022. The Clubhouse will close December 21st at 1pm. The building opens again on January 3, 2023. CCC Annual Dues Forms are available online, to be emailed to admin@loyalistcc.com for payment.

LCC is going green! More & more we are making the environmental changes to be more eco friendly! The Food & Beverage department will no longer be using single plastics for take-out or packaging. Trying to cut down on single use plastics. The office will be more conscious over paper recycling and printing materials. 2023 will bring more electronic files to our members to make an impact on reduced paper use.

Happy Holidays & Happy New Year from LCC!



UPCOMING EVENTS:

December 31, 2022 - NYE Chef's Table
January 13, 2023 - Pub Night
January 20, 2023 - Chef's Table
January 27, 2023 - Trivia Night Buffet
February 10, 2023 - Valentine's Chef's Table
February 17, 2023 - Pub Night
February 26, 2023 - Winter Fest Brunch
March 10, 2023 - Tacos & Tequila Night
March 17, 2023 - St. Patrick's Pub Night
March 24, 2023 - Chef's Table

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Box 10, 1 Loyalist Blvd. Bath, ON KOH 1GO



Admin: 613-352-5152 ext. 210 ProShop 613-352-5152 ext. 212 Bar & Restaurant: 613-352-5152 ext. 215 Events: 613-352-5152 ext.214

Fax: 613-352-5154

CC Newsletter is published by: Loyalist Country Club

Editor: Nekita Pilz

Issue Contributors:
Jim Burlington
Austin James
Geoff James
Evan VanZuylen
Nekita Pilz
Mauricio Alfaro